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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Dear Parents,  
 
This week we went exploring the jungle with Mrs Johnson as she shared her fantastic photographs taken on 
her expeditions. We even tried to walk like some of the amazing creatures she has seen, some that do the 
moon walk! Thank you Mrs Johnson and please take us all on your next adventure!!  
 
Year One enjoyed the opportunity this week to watch St Ives School end of year production. We thank them 
very much for inviting us and providing transportation.  
 
You should all have received a letter in book bags this week inviting you to the PTA AGM on Monday 15th 
July at 2.15 pm and everyone is welcome. Come and listen to the fantastic work done so far, what we are 
hoping to do in the future and offers of help no matter how big or small are always welcome.  
 
Good luck to everyone on your visit to your new schools and classes next week.  
 
We have been once again been recognising the importance of friendship, making sure we know how to be a 
good friend and will always try our best to be one, using this acrostic poem: 
 
F is for faithful; they’re loyal to the end. 
R is for reliable; they’re true and don’t pretend 
I is for the interest in sharing thoughts with you. 
E is for enjoyment whatever you might do. 
N is for neighbourly; they’re kind in every way. 
D is for dependable on every single day. 
S is for that special friend you know is always there, 
The one who makes you happy and you know will always care! 
 
 
As the temperatures soar please can we once again ask parents to bring children into school prepared for 
the hot weather (water bottle, sun hat or cap, sun cream applied) so that they are able to enjoy their day. 
 
We are really looking forward to the school social on Saturday the 6th July; please make sure you have got 
your tickets for a fun evening with friends, food and music.  
 
Watch out for the mini heatwave! 
	
Mrs Stevens     &   Mrs Bliss 
Head of School      Executive Head 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Our value for this half-term is;  Friendship 
 
Ecclesiastes 4:9-10 ‘Two are better than one, if one falls down, his friend can help him up.’ 
 
Dates box: 

Date 
 

Time Event 

Tuesday 
2 July 

 Year 2 Induction Day at Waverley Abbey & South Farnham 
schools 

 
Saturday  

6 July 
 PTA Summer Party for the grown-ups! 

Frensham Brewery 
Monday 
8 July 

 Last Sportskids Club 

Tuesday 
9 July 

 Last Cookie Club  

Wednesday 
10 July 

 
 

 
INSET DAY 

 
Thursday  

11 July 
 Year 2 Sports morning at Waverley Abbey School 

 
Thursday  

11 July 
 Last Art Club 

Tuesday  
16 July 

 School Sports Day & Picnic 
 

Thursday 
18 July 

 Last Football Club 

Friday 
19 July 

 Last Choir 

Wednesday  
24 July 

9.00am 
____ 

 
2.00pm 

Leavers Church service at St John’s Church, Churt 
______________________ 

Last day of Summer term  
School closes for the summer break 

 
 

For your information :  
 

 
 

The Children’s Centre on 01428 644485 or follow the link from our website www.tennysonschildrenscentre.co.uk  
 



 
 
 

    
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


